
 

Sr. Elica Rebello A.C. 

My dear Students,  

I am filled with immense enthusiasm and gratitude as I write my first message as Principal of Carmel Convent School. 

Firstly, I would like to thank God the Almighty, who has been my constant support and strength. I am grateful to my Superior General, 

Sr. Nirmalini, Provincial Superior Sr. Maria Christi, and my Community Sisters for their trust in me. I would also like to express my sincere 

gratitude to Sr. Tina Maria Dsouza, who has tirelessly served this school. Her dedication, leadership, and commitment have laid a strong 

foundation upon which we now stand. 

I am filled with joy to continue being part of this esteemed school. I have known most of you for the past four years and have seen you 

grow. Many of you have shared your little secrets, joys, sorrows, and even your fights with friends. You have been a special part of my 

life and will continue to be so. Let us journey together towards the path of success and growth. 

Dear students, I encourage each of you to embrace this academic year with a renewed sense of purpose and commitment. Remember 

that every effort, no matter how small, contributes to your progress. 

Do any of you know how the three letters A, B, and C will help you achieve your goals? Let me share this with you: 

A - Ambition: It helps you set goals and strive for continuous improvement. I advise you to plan your day, make a to-do list, and review 

it at the end of the day. 

B - Belief: It helps you have confidence in your potential to succeed, even in times of challenges. Self-belief empowers you to stay resilient 

and keep moving forward. There will be times when others may speak negatively about you; at these times, believing in yourself is crucial 

to never giving up. 

C - Commitment: It means staying focused on your goals, putting in the effort, and maintaining discipline throughout your journey. We 

all set alarms to wake up on time, but many of us snooze them or turn them off. A delay at the beginning of the day leads to many delays, 

negative thoughts, and affects our goals. 

Keep in mind the A, B, and C to achieve your goals. I wish you all the very best in the academic year 2024-2025. Thank you and God bless. 

Best regards, 
 

Sr. Elica Rebello A.C. 
Principal 
Carmel Convent School 
 


